

## Minutes from Pupil Voice Meeting – Monday 13<sup>th</sup> October 2017

Present: Hannah (Chairperson)

Ashley (Vice Chairperson)

Chloe W

Rebecca

Paul

Thomas

1. Rebecca has made good progress with posters. She just needs finish colouring words. She will then bring to next pupil voice meeting so that we can all check them.
2. Lunch Time Rota – Hannah told Freda it was not really an issue for pupil voice to sort and that she should speak to Miss Hullett herself.
3. Ashley reported that he he had spoken to Adrian about badges. As yet Adrian has not replied that they are finished. Ashley will ask him again today or tomorrow.
4. New P.V. badges – Discussion on needing new P.V. badges for in-coming chairperson and vice chairperson – Hannah and Ashley. Thomas needs new P.V. badge too.
5. P.V. money – Paul reported that there are pens left over from last term which he is now in possession of. Ideas to spend money on: new camera to evidence events. Hannah suggested Walkie Talkie so that at summer party we would be able to contact each ohter across the field. Paul disagreed and said that the party was not so spread out that it was too far to walk to each other to speak to them. A vote was taken. It was 5:1 in

favour not to have them. Pupil voice will think of further ideas to bring to next meeting.

6. Hannah spoke to Mr Johnston re: handrail in 6th form toilet. This work will go ahead.

7. Dates for next meeting – 1/12/2017

### **Tasks:**

Rebecca – Bring in posters for consultation

To arrange A P.V. meeting to explore own email so that all about P.V. members know how to access.

Ashley – To speak to Adrian again re: new badges for himself, Hannah and Thomas and when these will be ready.

All – To think what they should spend P.V. money on.

Hannah – To send email to all staff informing them of date of next meeting 1/12/2017

All – To discuss P.V. board at next meeting.